
Dear Members of the RCCFO, 
 
I am running for the 3-year Member at Large posiƟon. I am interested in being on the board to help 
improve officiaƟng at all levels and want to conƟnue recruiƟng new members into the RCCFO. 
 
I have been with the RCCFO since 2017 and have had the pleasure of working many games with you all. I 
have been fortunate enough through the help of the RCCFO to work mulƟple secƟonal games and a 
state championship game. I look forward to giving back to the RCCFO for years to come. 
 
I am a passionate and strong leader, on and off the field. Dedicated to rules study, self-improvement, 
and crew development. Always willing to learn and constantly evolve. I believe sharp mechanics, 
professionalism, and hustle are crucial to a successful game. Constantly seeking to improve myself and 
help my fellow officials improve. 
 
I appreciate your Ɵme and consideraƟon. I would appreciate your vote. I look forward to the 
opportunity to serve as a 3-year Member at Large member.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Dylan Hill 


